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June 15, 2011
To:  
Foxchase Townhouse Residents


Units #608-616, #618-624, #628-636 (even numbered units)
SUBJECT:  SEALING OF TOWNHOUSE “COMMON DRIVES”

This letter is to notify you that the “common drives” behind three of the townhouse complexes will be sealed on June 28-30th. 

As of the evening of Monday, June 27th, you will need to have your vehicles parked on Hunting Creek and/or Foxchase Drive while the work is being completed.  
· Vehicles will need to be parked on Hunting Creek on the same side of the road as these units (the north side).  You cannot park on both sides of the road as this will not allow traffic through.  The police department has been notified of the sealing.
· Please note that there is a fire hydrant on the road.  You cannot park within 15 feet of the hydrant.
· Though parking in the common area is usually prohibited, a few cars may park on the common area across from the model while the common drives are being sealed.  

· If there is not enough parking on Hunting Creek, you may park on Foxchase Drive.  Again, please park on one side of the road so that vehicles may go through.  The west side of the street (across from the model) can be used.  
· Do not block any driveways, or the common drive entrances with your car.

Only the common drive is being sealed and the work is being done by TJ Ackerman at (724) 891-0674. 

· If you would like your “personal” part of the driveway to also be sealed, please call TJ directly.  Make sure to leave your name, phone number, and address on the message.
· The cost for individual sealing is based on the square footage.  There is a minimum charge of $70. 
Please note that TJ will be out prior to the sealing to fill in cracks and do repairs on the drives.  You may use the drives during repair.  It is only during sealing that they may not be used.

Please do not use the newly sealed drives for any reason for 48 hours after sealing.
As noted in the March letter, the common drive for Units #600-606 cannot be sealed yet.  This sealing will take place either this fall or late spring next year.  
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